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From: Krista D
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Support for U2023-0005 - Telespan Communications
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 10:32:46 AM

Dear Commissioners,

My name is Krista Dial and I reside at 43751 Alta Mesa Rd. in Manchester,
CA. I am writing to you to express my support for the proposed cell phone
tower by Telespan Communications. 

 As a resident of Irish Beach/Manchester, the vast majority of the time we
have no cell service available, and very infrequently so we can get one or
two bars for a minute or so. This is a significant issue, especially during
emergencies in our rural area.  It is also mind boggling in this day and
age.

This project will improve emergency response capabilities and provide
much-needed connectivity for our community.

Please support this much needed project.

Sincerely,

Krista and RJ Dial
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